
From: Information Management Team 
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 3:32 PM 
To: 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0098 - 

Kia ora Nick 

Thank you for your information request asking for information about proposed chances to Purser 
Grove Park.   

The proposed landscape development project came from the Valley Floor review document for the 
Eastern Suburbs.  This document is on the Council's website under ‘Strategies’. See  
https://hccpublicdocs.azurewebsites.net/api/download/8e9200db38b84fa4a6474c52c55cd409/ C 
M9-WE/b28453951022fa84645bebccc265dba7358 

The funding for the project came through the Annual Plan.  Purser Grove was chosen for landscaping 
by Council offers because, apart from the small under 5’s playground and the small pathway going 
from Waiwhetu Road through to Purser Grove, the reserve is underdeveloped.  Our officers 
considered that the reserve would benefit from improvements to create a better amenity for the 
rapidly growing local demographic.  

Below are excerpts from the Strategy, linking some of the ideas mentioned on the landscape design. 

s 7(2)(a)

https://hccpublicdocs.azurewebsites.net/api/download/8e9200db38b84fa4a6474c52c55cd409/_CM9-WE/b28453951022fa84645bebccc265dba7358


You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on Hutt City 
Council’s website.  Please refer to the following link: www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contact-
us/make-an-official-information-act-request/proactive-releases 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

From: Jotform <noreply@jotform.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 12:59 PM 
To: WebServices <web@huttcity.govt.nz>; Information Management Team 






